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Next Meeting 

 
Monday 

April 4, 2022 
7:30 PM 

 
LBDTC Training Site 
8746 New Falls Road 
Levittown, PA 19054 

 
 

Masks are Required 
 
 

Congratulations! 
 
The Lehnens” tell us - Jamie 
earned his Rally Intermediate 
title. 

Photograph from Peg Lehnen 

 
 

Training Classes 

Our last session rendered a 
number of Canine Good 
Citizens, and AKC Star 
Puppies!  We had a total of 12 
CGCs and 7 star puppies. 
We're pleased to be able to 
help dog owners in our 
community lead their dogs into 
becoming well-behaved, good-
mannered dogs. 

Our next session begins the 
week of April 4. Our 2 beginner 
classes filled in the first 2 days 
of registration, so we closed an 
advanced class and added 
another beginners on Tuesday 
nights at 7:30. The new 
"Attention" class is filling up, as 
is our puppy class, and we're 
hoping to fill agility.  

I want to remind everyone that 
if we are interested in 
proceeding with one session 
specialty interest classes in 
August and November, to 
please let me know as soon as 
possible, so I can begin working 
on the logistics of that. 

Thanks, 
Carol, Judy, and Robin 

 

http://lbdtc.org/


 

Pet Food Drive 
 
Dear Club Members, 
 

In lieu of our traditional food 
drive, we have started another 
Pet Food Donation Campaign 
which will end May 30, 2022.     
 
Several of our club members 
have already generously 
donated to the 
campaign.  Would you also 
please help us out????? 
 
LBDTC is in dire need of your 
generous cash donations to 
replenish the funds needed 
to be able to donate future 
pet food for the three 
pantries we support for the 
coming Spring.    
 
Your contributions may be 
made by 
personal check payable to 
LBDTC and sent by mail to our 
treasurer, Kris King at 33 
Boxwood Lane, Langhorne, 
PA.  19047 (Please add LBDTC 
Pet Food Drive to the bottom 
left hand memo line on your 
check). 
 
Our website can make donating 
even easier than writing a 
check.  Just use Pay Pal:  click 
on the link below, hit send and 
log in with your Pay Pal log 
in information.  Enter the 
amount you would like to 
donate. Under “Add a Note” put 
pet food drive so Kris knows 
what the money is for. 
https://www.paypal.com/paypal
me/LBDTC 

In memory of my best boy, 
Baci Mike, I will match every 
donation you make with $3.00 
for each one of your 
donations.  With 30 active 
members, that will be an 
additional $90 to purchase 
pet food.  
 
Thank you for your generous 
hearts and continued support of 
our local food pantries.  If you 
have any questions or 
suggestions, please call me at 
landline 215-493-9220 or 
email Johannapaws@comcast.
net.  
 
Thank you. 
Johanna Molitano, 
LBDTC COMMUNITY 
SERVICES COMMITTEE 
WAG MORE; BARK LESS 
 

 
 
 

Reminders 
LBDTC Happenings 

 

Hello LBDTC members, 
 

Here are a few reminders about 
happenings involving LBDTC. 
 
Everyone is encouraged to offer 
a trial sponsorship for our 

upcoming trials to help offset 
the cost of the ribbons for the 
event. Send your sponsorship 
of $25 for personal message, 
$50 for business message to 
Kris King using her home 
address. Write " trial 
sponsorship" on the message 
line of your check. Due date for 
sponsorship is April 13th. Trial 
dates are 4/23 and 4/24 at Up-
Front Dog Training Center. 
Please see the Sponsorship 
Form below. 
 
Our spring Pet Food Drive is 
underway. This drive will be 
accomplished through 
monetary donations rather than 
collecting actual bags/cans of 
pet food since we are not able 
to gather at our usual collection 
site for donations due to covid. 
Send you donations to Kris 
King at her home address. 
Write "pet food drive" on the 
message line. 
 
LBDTC's next round of training 
sessions begins the week of 
April 4th. 
 
As always, look for updates 
regarding all this information in 
the upcoming issue of the 
Barker. 
 
Kind regards, 
Ken McKinney 
 

 

 
 

https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/LBDTC
https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/LBDTC
mailto:Johannapaws@comcast.net
mailto:Johannapaws@comcast.net


AKC S.T.A.R. Puppy 
 

LBDTC congratulates these 
new S.T.A.R. puppies. They 
exhibit Socialization. Training. 
Activity. Responsible owner. 
 

Photos by Ken McKinney 

 

 
 
 

Canine Good 
Citizens 

 
Lower Bucks Dog Training Club 
congratulates these ne Canine 
Good Citizens (CGC) 

 

Photos by Ken McKinney 
 
Tuesday Classes 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Wednesday Classes 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

LBDTC 
Obedience/Rally 

Trials 
 

Lower Bucks Dog Training 
Club Obedience/Rally Trials 

Obedience Trial – Saturday, 
April 23, 2022 

Two Rally Trials – Sunday, April 
24, 202 

Up Front Dog Training Center 
128 Arneystown-Hornerstown 

Road 
Allentown, NJ 08501 

Premium List 

 

Raffle Baskets 
 

Dear Fellow Club Members, 

The Obedience/Rally Trial 
committee is asking club 
members to donate items 
suitable for being part of the 
raffle baskets for raising 
additional funds during the 
trials. This effort has always 
been successful. 

Please help in the following 
way(s): 

- Donate a complete basket 
(could be a theme basket such 
as pets, snacks, party items, 
hobbies, birds, plants. etc) 

- Donate one, two or three 
items that can be part of any 
basket. 

- Donate a large empty basket. 

Have your donation dropped off 
at the club by April 10th. If you 
do not have a key, you can: 

https://www.apps.akc.org/apps/events/search/index_results.cfm?action=plan&event_number=2022263901


- contact a member near you 
that does 

- bring it on a night training is 
going on (training resumes the 
week of April 4th) Tuesday, 
Wednesdays, and Thursdays 
from 6pm-8:30pm 

- call me (Ken) and arrange to 
meet me at the club at a 
convenient time for both of us. 

The success of the trials 
depends on all members of the 
club doing their part to help. 

Terri, Lois, Roz and the rest of 
the committee thank you 

Kind regards,  
Ken McKinney 

 

 

 

Sponsor LBDTC 
Trial Ribbons 

 

Hello LBDTC Club Members, 

Our obedience/rally trials are 
coming up soon on April 23rd 
and 24th. 

As the trial committee has done 
in the past to offset the cost of 
ribbons, the trial committee is 
requesting your support, your 
business's support, any 
business you think would 
sponsor a congratulatory 
message to all trial entrants.  

All sponsorships will be 
displayed on professionally 

produced poster board both 
days.   

Please use the below to 
contribute or solicit your 
sponsorship. All sponsorships 
are due by April 13th. Please 
follow the directions on the 
attachment notice. 

Thank you for your 
consideration to help support 
our obedience/Rally trials. 
 

 
 

LBDTC Agility Trial 
May 22, 2022 

 
Lower Bucks Dog Training 

Club Agility Trial 
 

Sunday 
May 22, 2022 

 

United Dog Agility 
1957 Pioneer Road, Unit B6, 
Huntington Valley, PA 19006 

 
The Premium List is on our 

website 
 

 

LBDTC Agility Trials 
June 10, 11 & 12, 

2022 
 

Lower Bucks Dog Training 
Club Agility Trials 

 

Friday, Saturday & Sunday 
June 10, 11 & 12, 2022 

 

United Dog Agility 
1957 Pioneer Road, Unit B6, 
Huntington Valley, PA 19006 

 
 

LBDTC Rally Trial 
July 10, 2022 

 
Lower Bucks Dog Training 

Club Rally Trial 

Sunday, July 10, 2022 

Up Front Dog Training Center 
128 Arneystown-Hornerstown 

Road 
Allentown, NJ 08501 

 

Happy Birthday 
 
The Lower Bucks Dog Training 
Club would like to wish the 
following members a Happy 
Birthday! 
 
April 
Lloyd King 
Doug Lehnen 
 

 
 

Public Domain Clipart from 
WPClipart Home Page 

https://lbdtc.org/dog-trials/
https://lbdtc.org/dog-trials/
https://www.wpclipart.com/index.html


Lower Bucks Dog Training Club 
Annual AKC Obedience & Rally Trials 

April 23 – 24, 2022 
Sponsorship Request 

 
 

The LBDTC is seeking sponsors for the award ribbons that are given to our annual  
AKC Obedience & Rally Trial winners and qualifiers. 

 
Your corporate or personal name and a one-line message will be attached to the awards 

and displayed on our sponsors recognition board during the event 
being held at Up Front Farms in Allentown, New Jersey. 

 
An example of a corporate message could be: 

Congratulations, Dog’s World of FUN, Where Your Pets Get Pampered! 
 

Examples of personal messages are: 
~ Good Luck from Doug & Peg Lehnen 

~ In Memory of Ch. Middlebrook Velvet Calon 
~ Congratulations on your win! 

 
Each corporate sponsorship of $50 will have your company name and message on 8 class 

rosettes and primary placement on the sponsors recognition board. 
Each personal sponsorship of $25 will have your name and message on 4 class rosettes 

and secondary placement on the sponsors recognition board. 
 

- - - - -  Please separate, complete and submit this form with your sponsorship payment no later than April 13, 2022 - - - - - -  
 

LBDTC 2022 AKC Obedience & Rally Trial Sponsorship 
 

Please check your sponsorship type. 
___ Corporate ($50) 
___ Personal ($25) 

 
Please print your sponsor message 

 
 
 

 
Please make check payable to LBDTC. Note, “Trial Sponsorship” in the memo field and mail to: 

LBDTC, c/o Kris King, 33 Boxwood Lane, Langhorne, PA 19047 
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